
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION  
 

 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the August 2, 2022, Regular Meeting of 
the LAS VIRGENES MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS has been canceled due to lack of quorum. 
 
    
   By Order of the Board of Directors 
   Jay Lewitt, President 
 
 
          
   David W. Pedersen, P.E. 
   Deputy Secretary 
 
 
Dated:  July 27, 2022 
 
 
c: Each Director 
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